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University at Buffalo 

Talc School of Law 



June 2018 

Dear Dr. Collins, 

Please accept my most sincere thanks for talcing the time to attend our 
Discover Law opening reception, and for your support of this vital program. This 
has a direct impact on our Discover Law students, and we are all truly appreciative. 

With diversity among law schools hovering at 20%, pipeline programs like 
Discover Law are critical to increasing diversity in legal education and the legal 
profession. Your support and encouragement is inspiring, and I know we will 
accomplish much together. I look forward to seeing you again very soon. 

All my best, 

A 
Aviva Abramovsky 
Dean and Professor of Law 
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